
THIRD QUARTER GENERAL MEETING FOR 2021
Wednesday, 28 July 2021

 

PAGASA held its third quarter virtual General



Meeting on the eve of 28 July 2021. Aside from



recent retail/supermarket/economic developments,



discussed was the announcement of an impending



strict two-week lockdown by LGUs to quell the



debilitating spread of the COVID-19 Delta Variant.



Our observer attendee at this General Meeting is



Mr. Lou Andrew Manlangit of MLQ Extension



Minimart located in Mahabang Parang, Angono, Rizal.
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